Pines to hold dress exchange
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By Ella Baltus

The Northland Pines High School Student Council will hold its first ever prom dress exchange.

Dress collection dates are Monday through Friday during school hours until Friday, March 1, in
the high school office.

Dress sale dates are Friday, March 8, from 3:30 to 6 p.m. and Saturday. March 9, from 11
a.m. to 6 p.m. in the high school choir room. Students can bring in previously worn prom
dresses and ball gowns to be appraised and will receive monetary compensation.

The prom dress exchange will make prom more affordable for girls and allow for more focus on
school spirit, and other prom-week events.

This year’s prom is Saturday, April 27, with a country inspired theme of A Night to Remember.
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